Varra Companies, Inc.
Office of Special Projects
8120 Gage Street  Frederick, Colorado 80516  Telephone (970) 353-8310 Fax (970) 353-4047

Wednesday 10 February 2016

To: Peter Hays, E.P.S.
Colorado Office of Mined Land Reclamation (OMLR, or ‘the Office’)
1313 Sherman St., #215 '
Denver, CO 80203

From: Varra Companies, Inc.
Bradford Janes, Forester
Liaison, Office of Special Projects

Subject: Regular Impacct (112¢) Construction Materials Reclamation Permit Application
Parcel 122 — Resource Development Project
OMLR Permit M-2015-033

Request for a Continuance
Dear Peter: .
Please accept and affirm this request to extend the review period an additional 60 days from the

scheduled 15 February 2016 Decision Date to 15 April 2016; necessary to allow for additional
time to satisfy the requirements of Rule 6.4.19. Thank-you.

Varfa Lompanies, Inc.
Bradford Janes, Professional Forester
bljforester@msn.com

cc. Garrett C. Varra, Vice-President Operations
Varra Companies, Inc.
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